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Good morning,

 

In accordance with FEC guidelines, Senator Kyrillos Committee reviewed its financial records at the
time of the donation, and can confirm that the committee had received sufficient funds subject to
the limitations and prohibitions of the Federal Election Campaign Act in order to make the
contribution to Kiley for Congress. Specifically, Senator Kyrillos Committee had sufficient funds in its
account, received from individual donors in amounts of $1,000 or less, to be able to make the
contribution.  Therefore, Senator Kyrillos Committee is in compliance with 11 CFR 102.5(b).

 

Please let me know if you need any additional information regarding this matter.   Thank you!

 

 

Ronald Gravino

Phone: 

-- 
Amberle Gilroy
Deputy Treasurer
Cell: 
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